10th May, 1030,

Dear Sir,

I have received your letter of
the 7th insfant and it gives me great pleasure
to kmow that I have had the honour to be
elected a Member of the Pllgrimsy I am
returning horswith the Banker's Order, duly
completed,

I much regret that I shall be unable
to attend ths mext Dinner of the Pllgrims on
¥ay 15¢h as I shall be away in Paris,

| Yours faithfully, -

Jo Wilson Taylor, Esq,,

The P11

Hotel Vietoria, W,.C, 2,




